
Dear Colleague,

 A recent change in a federal rule now allows employees who were laid-off or furloughed
more time to decide if they want to pay for COBRA. Having COBRA continuation coverage
allows the employee -- and all family members who were previously covered under that
insurance -- to continue to receive the same health insurance that was previously
provided.  

Having COBRA may be particularly helpful for parents with children who have intellectual
and developmental disabilities (I/DD) -- especially if they have significant health conditions
that necessitate ongoing treatment with specialists who may not be in the network of the
managed care plans that are available through NJ FamilyCare or other health insurance. 

In the past, workers were allowed 60 days to decide if they wanted to sign up for COBRA.
Under the new regulation, the time for deciding about COBRA has been extended to 60
days after the end of the COVID-19 public health emergency. At present, there is no
indication as to when the COVID-19 public health emergency (which started on
March 1st) will be lifted. It should also be noted that COBRA coverage is expensive, and
the cost may be too high for some families. 

Please see the following link for additional information.  Kaiser Health News:
Administration Eases Rules To Give Laid-Off Workers More Time To Sign Up For
COBRA 

This is one of many emails that The Arc of New Jersey is distributing in an effort to
help individuals with I/DD, their families, and staff to be safe and healthy
throughout the COVID-19 pandemic. To see other emails that The Arc of New
Jersey has distributed on this topic, please go to
https://www.arcnj.org/information/covid-19-updates-information.html 

Thank you.
Bev

Beverly Roberts
Director, Mainstreaming Medical Care
The Arc of New Jersey
985 Livingston Avenue
North Brunswick, NJ 08902
Direct line and fax: 732.246.2567
www.mainstreamingmedicalcare.org

You are encouraged to share this information with others who may also be
interested. However, if you are forwarding this, please delete the "unsubscribe" link at the
bottom of this email. If you do not remove the "unsubscribe" option and a person who
receives your forwarded email clicks "unsubscribe," it would result in your name being
removed from our distribution list.
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